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Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the end of very hot week!

Dates for next week:

Tuesday 31 July: Key Stage 2 dress rehearsal (1.30pm)

Wednesday 4h: Year 4 recorder concert (9.10am); Key Stage 2 performance (6.00pm)
Thursday 5": Year 1 assembly (9.10am); Key Stage 2 performance (6.00pm)

Friday éth: Reports out to parents; Year 6 parent v child rounders match and leavers’
BBQ (3.00-4.30pm)

Key Stage 2 Performances

Key Stage 2 have been practising all hours and are thoroughly looking forward to
enfertaining you next week with their performance of High School Musical: it promises
to be a great show!

Please make sure all costumes are in school ready for Tuesday’s dress rehearsal, where
parents/carers with very young children, pushchairs etc are welcome to attend.

For six o'clock performances on Wednesday and Thursday, please make sure your
child is back at school for 5.45pm ready for a prompt 6.00pm start. They will be ready
for collection by 7.15pm. Many thanks for your support.

Year 4 Recorder Concert
The date of the Year 4 recorder concert has had to change; it will now take place on
Wednesday 4 July at 9.10am. Parents of Year 4 pupils are welcome to attend.

School Dinners

Please make sure school dinner money is in school every day; we are unable to foot
the bill ourselves. If you owe any money for school dinners please make sure this is
settled with the school office immediately.

Teachers v Parents Netball Match

Mrs Savage has organised a Teachers v Parents netball match to raise money for
Cancer Research UK: a charity which will be working with young Bradley as well as
many others needing treatment, support and help. If you wish to take part, please
speak to Mrs Savage; if you wish to donate, follow this link:
fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org[pgge/den’ron-nejgcll-ma’rch-giving-p_age-S?]




Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

I hope you all enjoy a restful weekend.

Y urs sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




